
1st Tuesdays - Public Works Committee  

Jeff Morris - Chairman, Minnie Bommer, Danny Wallace 
 

2nd Tuesdays - General Welfare and Public Relations Committee 

Minnie Bommer - Chairwoman, Keith Phelps, C.H. Sullivan 
 

3rd Tuesdays - Finance and Administration Committee 

C.H. Sullivan - Chairman, All Aldermen/Alderwomen attend 
 

4th Tuesdays - Public Safety Committee 

Keith Phelps - Chairman, C.H. Sullivan, Johnetta Yarbrough 

All regularly scheduled committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference Room at 

Covington City Hall at 200 W. Washington St.  All Board of Mayor and Aldermen meetings are held 

on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday evenings of each month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor 

at Covington City Hall.  ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and agendas can be 

found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

You may contact your   

Alderman/Alderwoman by  

clicking on the email links below. 

District 1 Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough  1122jwyatt@gmail.com 

  Alderwoman Minnie Bommer  alderwomandist1@gmail.com 

 

District 2 Alderman Jeff Morris   aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com   

  Alderman Keith Phelps   kphelps@jamiesonandfisher.com 

 

District 3 Alderman C.H. Sullivan   aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  

  Alderman Danny Wallace   aldermanwallace@gmail.com 
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Official meeting minutes and agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com. 

Republic Services has announced it’s holiday pickup days: 

Thursday  Route 11/26 - Pickup will be Friday 11/27 

Friday Route 11/27 - Pickup will be Saturday 11/28 
 

Friday Route December 25th - Pickup Saturday 12/26 

 Friday Route January 1st - Pickup Saturday 1/2 

http://www.covingtontn.com/


Uptown BBQ “On the Square” opened in 

2015.  On Thursday they joined the Cov-

ington-Tipton Chamber of Commerce in 

celebrating the grand opening of their new 

dining area.  Congratulations!  We are 

proud to continue to support you as you 

grow and expand! 

The City of Covington received our local 

option sales tax report from September 

and we are happy to report the month to 

date sales show an increase of 16.1%, or 

$46,441.  Year-to-date sales are also up 

13.3%, or $122,380.  Thanks to our local 

business community for staying resilient 

through the pandemic, and thank YOU  

for continuing to shop local! 





COVINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT 

Visit us on our Facebook page 

Covington Police Chief Larry Lindsey had the honor of promoting several officers of the Covington Police  

Department on November 13th.  Each of these officers have proven their ability and commitment to lead  

this organization as we continue to improve our service to our citizens while reducing crime and improving 

the quality of life for all who live, work, invest, and visit this great city! 
 

Congratulations to:  Lt. James Baugues, Lt. Rodney McCurry, Lt. Tony Ginn, Sgt. Sarah Maclin,  

Sgt. Rushell Guarian, and Sgt. Jonathan Lightsey.   
 

Thank you to Vice Mayor Johnetta Yarbrough for taking the time to attend and support our future leaders! 

Covington Police Department was 

pleased to assist the Tipton County Health 

Department with a free flu shot event at 

Cobb Parr Park on Thursday. Residents 

were able to drive through, stay in their 

vehicles, and receive their flu shot.  We 

would also like to thank Covington Fire 

Department and Tommy Dunavant for 

helping to coordinate this event! 

https://www.facebook.com/Covington-Police-Department-1420689951501331


Basketball referees and Spring 
Sports umpires needed for the 
upcoming season. Contact the 

Sportsplex at 901-476-3734 

https://covingtonparksandrec.activityreg.com/selectactivity_t2.wcs








BE A COVINGTON VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTER 

COVINGTON CIVIC CENTER 

 

Stay up to date on upcoming events 

at the Civic Center!   

 

Visit our Facebook Page 

or 

Visit our Website! 

Do you have an announcement 

that you would like to include in 

our newsletter?  Click HERE  to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

to Covington Police 

Call 901-475-1261 or 901-475-4300 

In an emergency dial 9-1-1 

http://www.volunteerfiretn.org/
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